Proposed Budget Notice

Milford Borough Proposed Budget Available November 5-14, 2021
Notice is hereby given that the 2022 proposed budget is available for public inspection during normal business hours Monday through Friday 9am-2pm located at 500 Broad Street Milford, PAS 18337.

Laurie DiGeso
Milford Borough Secretary


